
Looking Back to the Year of 2015 

 

 

February     ■ Major revision of History of Matsudo City Volume One 

 

March        ■ Ueno Tokyo Line was opened 

 

 

■ The former Tokugawa Akitake Garden (Tojo House Garden) was 

designated as a National Place of Scenic Beauty 

 

July       ■ Premium Vouchers “Friendly (yasashii) City Matsudo” were on sale 

        

■ “One-person Exhibition by Artists in Matsudo” began at the 

entrance hall of Morino Hall 21 

 

■ Memorial events commemorating the 70th anniversary after the war 

and the 30th anniversary of the World Peace City Declaration were 

held   

 

August       ■ Senshu University Matsudo High School appeared at Koshien for the   

first time from Matsudo city 

 

 

 

September    ■ Diplomatic corps in Japan made inspection tour to Matsudo 

 

October      ■ New system of library went into operation 

 

■ Childcare station for shuttle bus service from the station to the 

nursery schools started operation 

 

■ Shinkousai (a Shinto festival) was carried out for the first time 

in six years 

 

■ Kogane Junior High School won the victory at the Tokatsu Ekiden (a  

long-distance relay road race) 

 

■ Matsudo city comprehensive strategy was mapped out 

 

December     ■ Construction work of new city hospital started 

 

 

 



 

 

Tour Around the World  

“Let’s listen in English about Pakistan” 

organized by MIEA (Matsudo International Exchange Association) 

 

 

Date & time :     Jan. 23 (Sat) 2016, 1330 ～ 1530 hours 

Venue :           International Friendship Room (Kokusai Yuukou Room) in Bunka Hall 

Lecturer :        Mr. T. S. Burney (Matsudo International Cultural Ambassador) 

Seats available : 30 on first-come-first-served basis (priority to MIEA members) 

Fee :             500 Yen (300 Yen for MIEA members) 

Application :     By phone to Matsudo International Exchange Association (MIEA) 

                 (or Matsudo Kokusai Kouryuu Kyoukai), Tel 366-7310, by Jan. 15 (Fri) 

2016,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


